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January 27, 2020
Hello and Happy 2020,

Welcome to AEA’s website. | hope the information you find on the website provides you with what you need to know
about our schools. Please note the few items below:

1) Kindergarten registration (full-day tuition free) at both our North Olmsted and Strongsville Campus’ is just
around the corner. Please find additional information on the website regarding registration and kindergarten
screening. Class sizes this year in our kindergarten classes averaged 14 students per classroom.

2) Enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year in grades 1-12 at each of our campus has also begun. Information
about new student enrollment is also contained on our website. Please contact Coordinator of Admissions Mrs.
Kristina Marchionna to arrange a school visit or with any enrollment questions. She can be reached at 440- 471-
4982 or Kristina.marchionna@aeaohio.org.

On behalf of the faculty, staff, and school board, | would also like to wish you all a happy and prosperous new year.

Sincerely,
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Bruce W. Thomas, Ed.D.
Pronouns: He/Him/His
Superintendent of Schools
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Administrative Offices located at 25000 Country Club, Suite 135, North Olmsted, Ohio 44070

Our Schools continue to grow by referrals from our current families and students. Thank you for recommending AEA,
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